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Questions Answers 

What is the anticipated date for the funding to 
be awarded and funds available? 

The subrecipient award letters are scheduled to 
be issued week of June 28, 2021. Providing that 
all of the documentation necessary to execute the 
standard agreement between the service provider 
and the County is received timely, CESH 
contracts will be executed within a reasonable 
time.  

The funding process is contingent on the 
execution of the CESH 2019 contract between the 
subrecipient and the County of Imperial. 

Will funding allow for purchase of a vehicle? The eligible activities identified in the CESH 2019 
NOFA, do not allow for the purchase of a vehicle. 

 


